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Wayne Jalbert

Concord, NH Hancock Associates, a leading provider of land surveying, civil engineering and
wetland science services,has opened their new Central New Hampshire office at 10 Ferry St., Suite
406. Located near Rte. 93, the office will serve the Concord, Manchester, Lakes and Mountains,
Upper Valley, Littleton and Conway areas. The Southern New Hampshire and Seacoast areas will
continue to be serviced through Hancock’s Chelmsford office.

“By adding this new office, we’re able to provide exemplary land surveying and civil engineering
services to land owners and developers in the Central New Hampshire region and help the local
economy with great career opportunities. We’re excited for the future,” said president Wayne Jalbert.
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